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Reporting Post BOM Meeting – Agreed Report 
 

Information discussed at Board of Management Meetings is of a confidential 
nature. 
At the end of each Board meeting, the Board will decide what matters may be 
reported on to staff, parents etc. 
 

 
Date of Board of Management 
Meeting 
 

 
Monday the 2nd of October at 
7:30pm 

 
Information for reporting to Staff/Parents following the meeting of 
the Board of Management 
 
The meeting opened with a prayer and a reflection. The Chairperson of the meeting 

welcomed the members of the Board.  

The minutes of the meeting on the 12th of June 2023 were adopted by the Board.  

The matters arising were discussed during the meeting. 

The correspondence received was discussed by the Board. 

The Board completed the Child Protection Oversight Report. 

The Principal presented a health and safety report to the Board. 

The Board discussed ongoing maintenance. 

The Board discussed the enrolment and staffing figures for the 2023/2024 school 

year. The Principal updated the Board on the Admission Process for the 2024/2025 

academic year. 

The Board discussed the Parents’ Association AGM and approved events for the 

2023/2024 school year. 

The Principal updated the Board on all Teaching and Learning issues. The Principal 

updated the Board on The School Self Evaluation Process. 

The Principal informed the Board about school activities since the last Board 

meeting. 

The Treasurer provided information relating to the financial position of the school.  



The Board discussed the next cycle of policy review. The chairperson signed the 

Critical Incident Policy following ratification. 

The Board members attended a presentation relating to the ongoing build project. 

The four-year term of office for the current boards of management of all primary 

schools will come to an end on 30 November 2023 and the changeover to new 

Boards will take place from 1 December 2023. The Board discussed the protocols 

around the formation of the new Board of Management. 

The Chairperson of the meeting closed the meeting. 

The date for the next meeting is Monday the 20th of November. 

 
Signed: Bernard Farrell 
 
Board of Management  
 
Date: 3/10/23 


